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CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058  
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
DEADLINE:  January 14, 2019 
 
PURPOSE:  Retro-reflective Street Sign Study 
 
CONTACT:  JILL HOYENGA, PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT (541) 506-2005 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
The City of The Dalles Public Works Department will be conducting a street sign 
retro-reflectivity study during the week of January 14, 2019. 
 
The purpose of the study is to determine which signs have lost their retro-reflectivity and 
need to be replaced in order to comply with the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control 
Devices Standard Section 2A.08.  
 
Please be advised that city crews will be driving throughout the city, in a clearly marked 
Public Works Department vehicle, shining a spotlight on street signs during the night time 
hours of 8:00 p.m. – 8:00 a.m. from January 14, 2019 to January 17, 2019. 
 
For more information about street sign safety contact the Public Works Department at 
(541) 296-5401. 

 
--end-- 


